
 

Mr S Strickland - Principal - BA (Hons), MA, NPQH 
 

01604 460004 | office@thedustonschool.org | www.thedustonschool.org 
 

 
 

© THE DUSTON EDUCATION TRUST IS A CHARITABLE COMPANY LIMITED BY GUARANTEE AND REGISTERED IN ENGLAND AND 
WALES WITH COMPANY NUMBER: 09299605 REGISTERED OFFICE: BERRYWOOD ROAD, DUSTON, NORTHAMPTONSHIRE, NN5 6XA 

 

The Duston School 
Berrywood Road  

Duston 
Northampton 

NN5 6XA 
  

 
 
Our Ref:  Safeguarding/PDE/Lfo 

 
23rd October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
 
 
Re:  Kids Eat Free 

Ahead of the October half-term break, please find attached a listing of establishments offering 
children to eat for free, or at reduced costs, during the holiday. 

We are also mindful that some of our families may require additional support during holiday 
times – With this in mind we have also included a link to Re:store Northampton [food-bank]. 

Re:store Northampton 

If referral is required ahead of the holiday please contact us or, if you prefer, use the link above 
for further information and details of referring agencies.  

We hope you find the above useful. 

With kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Dewes 
Vice Principal 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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